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ALL VIACARE THERAPY EMPLOYEES: 

First of all, thank you for your attention to our residents and clients, especially in the trying days of 
the past eight weeks. Your continued care in these clinically challenging days is an inspiration. You 
have worn masks, provided private room therapy services, washed your hands until they are raw, 
cleaned equipment, worked early, stayed late and continued to provide high quality therapy 
services. Some of you have been sick and taken cautious paths to ensure resident safety. You have 
stayed the course and remained careful in your personal lives to protect our residents. We sincerely 
thank you.  

As the economy begins to open up, we wanted to encourage employees to remain responsible and 
conservative. Please follow the highest level of recommendations for public behavior by wearing 
masks in public and retail stores and being cautious in vacation and recreation choices. Facilities will 
continue to screen for travel and high-risk exposure locations and events such as cruise ships, 
crowded sports events, concerts and other high-risk entertainment choices. We expect that these 
will change over time as we learn more about how to manage the virus; however, choosing to 
participate in such would not show good judgement at this time.  

We want to keep our therapists and employees healthy. We want our residents and patients to be 
feel secure and be safe with our care. Thanks for all you do. 

Please call us with any questions or concerns.  
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